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From: fols000@aol.com <fols000@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 01, 2021 10:39 AM 
To: Cormac.Giblin@colliercountyfl.gov; deonarine8@aol.com; Albert Dambrose <apd@studioad.net> 
Subject: Re: Big Bear SDPI

 

Thanks Cormac.

 

Blair A. Foley, PE 
President 

Blair A. Foley, PE, LLC 
120 Edgemere Way S. 
Naples, FL 34105 
t. 239.263.1222 
f. 239.263.0472
In a message dated 3/1/2021 10:30:08 AM Eastern Standard Time, Cormac.Giblin@colliercountyfl.gov writes:

 

Yes this may be submitted as an SDPI.

 

Respectfully,

Cormac Giblin, AICP,CPM

Planning Manager, Development Review

Collier County Government Growth Management Department

2800 N. Horseshoe Drive, Naples, FL 34104

Phone: 239-252-2460 (***new phone number***)
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Cormac.Giblin@CollierCountyFL.gov

 

 

From: Kelvin Deonarine <deonarine8@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 10:28 AM 
To: GiblinCormac <Cormac.Giblin@colliercountyfl.gov>; fols000@aol.com; apd@studioad.net 
Subject: Big Bear SDPI

 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email is from an external source. Confirm this is a trusted sender and use
extreme caution when opening attachments or clicking links.

Good Morning Mr. Cormac,

 

It was a pleasure speaking with you this morning. As mentioned we have approximately 196 sq. ft.
extra in our building floor plan and also covering of the front entry walkway. The name of the project
is Big Bear Plaza, Pl #201900002475 and Building Permit # 20210204170.  As you have confirmed
an SDPI with corrected changes would be resolve the  issues.

 

Thank you

 

Anand Deonarine

7 Food Mart

Owner

239-920-1587

 

 

Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address
released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead,
contact this office by telephone or in writing.

2 attachments

Seven Food Xref.dwg 
445K

2021-03-01 Seven Food Footprint Adjustment.pdf 
274K

mailto:Cormac.Giblin@CollierCountyFL.gov
mailto:deonarine8@aol.com
mailto:Cormac.Giblin@colliercountyfl.gov
mailto:fols000@aol.com
mailto:apd@studioad.net
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=162a806c59&view=att&th=177f8e73dee2ada7&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=162a806c59&view=att&th=177f8e73dee2ada7&attid=0.2&disp=attd&safe=1&zw

